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The Maritime Administration Department (MARAD) wishes to advise that Sub Bottom 
Profiling and Geotechnical Survey activities will be conducted south of the Demerara Harbour 
Bridge, in the vicinity of the West Bank of the Demerara River.  Activities will commence on 
November 29, 2022. 
 
This exercise will conclude on December 31, 2022, and will incorporate the use of the MB 
SS Falguni that will display the international signal for vessels engaged in such activities. 
 
The drilling boreholes is bounded by the following coordinates: 
 

 

No Latitude (N) Longitude (W) Remarks 

1 06° 49.322 N 058°11'.538 W WGS84(Zone 21) 

2 06° 46'.110 N 058° 11'.353 W WGS84(Zone 21) 



 
Insert of Chart BA 519 showing area of operation 

 
 
All mariners are required to stay clear of this vessel, and navigate with extreme caution when 
in the vicinity. 
 
Inset area is included for further guidance 
 

Communication can be made to the vessel, or the Georgetown Lighthouse, on VHF Ch. 
16. 
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